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December 6, 1994

Mr. David S. Woods

President

Associated Investigative Services
70-20 Austin Street

P.O. Box 744

Forest Hills, NY 11375

Dear David:

I wanted to thank you for appearing on the Organized Crime panel
at the Fall Meeting. The panel served its purpose very well -- 1t
demonstrated quite convincingly for the record what we all know to be true:
organized crime is involved in counterfeiting and their activities are
expected to grow. Your participation clearly helped drive this point home.
Thanks, again.

I look forward to working with you in the years ahead. In light of
your interest in this area, I thought you would appreciate seeing the
attached.
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